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Ericsson’s shareholders approve option program for employees
Ericsson’s shareholders today at an Extraordinary General Meeting decided to approve the year 2000 issue of options for Ericsson’s employees.
The approval is based on the principles announced on October 5, 1999. (http://www.ericsson.com/pressroom/19991005-0067.html)

The total program covers the period years 2000-2002 and is directed toward about 5000 employees in the US and about 2000 in the rest of the world. During the period, 20 million options are scheduled to be granted to employees as follows: 12.6 million options for year 2000, 3.7 million options for year 2001 and 3.7 million options for year 2002.

Ericsson is the leading provider in the new telecoms world, with communications solutions that combine telecom and datacom technologies with freedom of mobility for the user. With more than 100,000 employees in 140 countries, Ericsson simplifies communications for its customers – network operators, service providers, enterprises and consumers – the world over.

Please visit Ericsson’s Press Room at: http://www.ericsson.se/pressroom
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT

Lars A. Stålberg, Senior Vice President, Corporate Communications

Phone: +46 8 719 3162, +46 70 555 6066

Erling Blommé, Corporate Legal Affairs

Phone: +46 70 590 1553

_962521446.doc



